
Dear Colleague,

We are honored to announce the National Language and Literature Researches 

Symposium that will be held between 20-22 October 2021 organized by Van Yüzüncü Yıl 

University, Prof. Dr. Fuat Sezgin Middle East and Eurasian Studies Application and 

Research Center, with the intention of bringing together the academicians working in 

the fields of language and literature.

In this context, we will be pleased for you to participate in this scientific event, 

hosted by Van Yüzüncü Yıl University,  on the online platform, where original, qualified 

and scientific studies within the scope of world languages and literatures will be 

accepted.

Detailed information about the symposium can be found on the following link 

http://webportal.yyu.edu.tr/udeas 

Best regards,

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Soner İŞİMTEKİN
Chair, Symposium Organizing 

Committee
&

Prof. Dr. Fuat Sezgin Middle East and 
Eurasian Studies

Application and Research Center 
Manager

http://webportal.yyu.edu.tr/udeas

